
P.O. Box 8-737, Anchorage, Alaska 99508 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

A.:hear:ty welcome to all ·of you plant lovers and nature enthusiasts 
to· join us in our maiden attempt to organize for common purposes. 
After much talk and consideration a group of interested people met, 
discussed and planned what we feel will be a good program for the 
coming year. General meetings, which will be open to the public, 
will be held the first Monday of the month at 8:00 P.M. at "The . Pub", 
in the Sports Complex at U.A.A. The October meeting will consist 
of installation of Officers and a Pot-Luck dinner and a special 
program. November thru May meetings will consist of a basic program 
of about 30 minutes pit:ts ·.an educational portion of about 15 minutes, 
and any announcements deemed necessary. June thru September will 
be field trips, probably two each month • . A newsletter containing 
all dates and necessary information will be mailed to member·s in 
late April or early May. We have become organized for educational 
purposes and feel there is a strong interest in studying native 
plants, collecting and disseminating information on growing, 
conserving, and preierving our native plants, and will be a non­
profit organization. For further information call Verna 

MEMBERSHIP 

Membership is open to any interested persons. Dues will be 
$10.00 a year for an individual; $15.00 for a family, 2 voting 
members(over18) and children; $5.00 for full time students. 

MEETINGS 

-----April 5, 8.00 p.m. at The Pub. -
Program--"Flowers of Nome"------Aline Strutz 

Study of the Rosaceae (Rose) family-­
Alix Wennekens 

-----May 3, 8.00 p.m. at The Pub · 
Program--"What Plants do for a Living" 

Bjartmar Sveinbjornsson 
Study of Ericaceae (Heath) family-­

Marilyn Barker 

Hope to see you all there and please bring a friendJ 
Your temporary officers are; 

Pres ••••• Verna Pratt 
V/Pres ••• Mann Leiser 
Sec •••••• Jerrianne Lowther 
Treas •••• Marilyn Barker 
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